
Sexsmith Secondary School is proud to be hosting the 2017 SABRES SMASH senior girls’ and boys’ volleyball tournament on the weekend of Friday, November 3rd & Saturday, November 4th! We would like to extend an invite to your team to participate.
We will cap the number of participating teams at 8 girls’ and 8 boys’ teams.  There will be carded refs for all games with matches being held at the SSS high school gym and the new RWZ gym.  A canteen will be provided at both locations! Winners for both boys’ and girls’ teams will receive tournament t-shirts!
The entry fee for the tournament is $350.00 per team, payable to Sexsmith Secondary School; memo: 2017 Sr. Girls/Boys V-ball Tournament

We look forward to hosting your team(s) at the Sabres Smash tournament,
Amanda Howrish 
Shana Lambert
SSS Athletic Director
Sr High Girls Vball Coach
amandahowrish@pwsd76.ab.ca  
s_lambert3@yahoo.ca
780-568-3642
780-876-7688

Sexsmith Secondary School

Entry Form 2017
School: _________________      School Phone #:______________ 

Boys Team: 



Girls Team: 

Team Name: _______________________     

Boys Coach/Teacher Email: ______________________
Boys Coach/Teacher Cell Phone: __________________
Girls Coach/Teacher Email: _______________________
Girls Coach/Teacher Cell Phone: ___________________
Send entry forms to:  

amandahowrish@pwsd76.ab.ca
And please send entry fee ($350/team) cheques to:

Sexsmith Secondary School

C/O Amanda Howrish 
Bag 5000
Sexsmith, AB

T0H 3C0
